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December 15, 2020 @ 7 pm 
Meeting 

 

 
 
 
 

 

A 501-C3 for Edward 
Everett Square 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
John McColgan from Vision for 
Edward Everett Square Inc. will 
summarize a grass roots effort to 
establish a 501 c 3 non-profit. The 
aim is to facilitate  fundraising for a 
tri-fold mission of creating and 
beautifying greenspace; installing and 
maintaining public art; and promoting 
and exploring Dorchester history and 
community experience. 

 

Under Review By 
JWMCA Zoning 

 

• 50-52 Dorset Street 
• Jan Karski Way (Verizon Property) 
• Willow /Baker Court 
• 110 Buttonwood Street 

 

Police Reports 
Officer Sean Sullivan of C6, Officer 
Michael Keaney of C11, will give 
reports on activities affecting our 
neighborhood. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank You 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We thank our neighbors and friends 
who hung Christmas Wreaths on 84 
light posts on the Polish Triangle 
stretch of Dorchester Avenue and 
Boston Street from Columbia Road 
to Washburn Street and the 
Sharon’s Park stretch of Mount 
Vernon Street.  We thank everyone 
who pitched in, including from left 
to right Matt, Mike, Brian, Jen, 
Miquel, Christine, Travis, Saul 
and Adam. Not pictured is Millie.  
We are grateful to Steve Connolly 
and his family at ATS who loaned 
us the ladders, and Carolanne 
McDonnell of Creative 
Wrappings for making the bows.  
We thank Keith Hague and the 
Edens Team for covering the full 
cost of 84 Christmas Wreaths. 

 

Dorchester Bay City  
There will be an update on 
Accordia Partners’ proposal to 
redevelop 33-acres in the Bayside 
area. For more information go to: 
http://www.bostonplans.org/proje
cts/development-
projects/dorchester-bay-city 

 

Willow/ Baker 
Court Update 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Adam Sarbaugh of 

Cornerstone Real Estate will 
present an update on the Willow/ 
Baker Court Article 80 proposal 
to demolish existing structures 
along Willow, Baker, and Fields 
Court and construct 3 buildings 
that would include approximately 
236 residential units, commercial 
space, 59 garage and on-street 
parking spaces, and associated 
public realm and open space 
improvements. 

 

Please Decorate 
Your Home 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The Holiday Home Decoration 
contest has been canceled for 
this year. But pictures of festively 
decorated homes will be featured 
in the Association’s web page 
and email blasts. 

 

    

  
                                                                                                                              
 

 www.McCormackCivic.org.  Catch us on               at Neighbors of the Polish Triangle. 
 

 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, 
January 19th, 2021 via Zoom 

 

E-mail us at  
Civic@McCormackCivic.com 

 

Please Pay Your Dues! $5 Or $10 (Depending on Ability to Pay) 
Send dues (checks preferred) to: 

John W. McCormack Civic Association,  
c/o Travis Stewart,  8 Saint Margaret St Dorchester, MA 

Tuesday                                                                                                                             Zoom 
Via 

 

Link will be sent at 6:45 p.m. Neighbors not on this blast list should email mccormackcivic@gmail.com by Sunday, December 13. 

 

 

 
 

 


